
Vital Check
In Idaho
The Department of Health and Welfare's Bureau of Vital Records and Health 
Statistics does not have a public counter. All requests for certified copies of 
certificates must be submitted online or by mail.

Consumer alert: third-party vendors 
There are several third-party vendors online that charge money to help 
customers obtain copies of Idaho vital records. Some of these companies charge 
excessive and unnecessary fees for processing certificates that can only be 
issued by the Department of Health and Welfare's Bureau of Vital Records and 
Health Statistics. 

For the least expensive and fastest processing, customers should ONLY order 
certified copies by mail directly from the Idaho Bureau of Vital Records or the 
bureau's online business partner, VitalChek Network Inc., at www.vitalchek.com

https://www.vitalchek.com/v/

